
 
 

 

 
 
 

Astellas Pharma Inc. Discontinues Development of Darexaban (YM150), 
an Oral Direct Factor Xa Inhibitor 

Tokyo, September 28, 2011 - Astellas Pharma Inc. (Tokyo:4503, “Astellas”) announced that it has 
decided to discontinue the global development of darexaban maleate (generic name, development code 
name: YM150, “darexaban”), an oral direct Factor Xa inhibitor for all indications.  

Astellas had been developing darexaban globally for the indications of preventing venous 
thromboembolism after major orthopedic surgery, stroke prevention in atrial fibrillation and ischemic 
events prevention in acute coronary syndrome. Astellas had been considering the appointment of a 
partner for the Phase III clinical development and commercialization of darexaban for these indications 
rather than developing and commercializing it alone. However, Astellas concluded that finding a suitable 
partner has been difficult and considering intensified competition for this product and the order of 
priority in its pipeline, Astellas has decided to discontinue development of darexaban for all indications. 
 
Discontinuation of darexaban development will not influence Astellas’ current fiscal year  (ending 

March 31, 2012) financial forecast. 

 
### 

For inquiries or additional information 
Astellas Pharma Inc. 

Corporate Communications 
Tel: +81-3-3244-3201  Fax: +81-3-5201-7473 
http://www.astellas.com/en 

 

http://www.astellas.com/en/corporate/�
http://www.astellas.com/en�

